From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

To: "Pope. Gregory"; Martin, Ed

Cc: Strang, Dana V.; Naranjo, Mark; rmann@slo.state.nm.us
Subject: RE: 1RP-4233

Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 11:43:00 AM

Attachments: image001.png

image003.png

Mr. Pope:

Please be advised that since the release area for 1RP-4233 encompasses the surface of a reserve pit,
release characterization is not completed.

Please propose a course of action to address the impacted area over the reserve pit. A scaled map
will be required with the release point and additional delineation sample locations marked.

Thanks,
Olivia

From: Pope, Gregory <Greg.Pope@tetratech.com>

Sent: Monday, March 12, 2018 10:24 AM

To: Martin, Ed <emartin@slo.state.nm.us>; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

Cc: Strang, Dana V. <dvstrang@slo.state.nm.us>; Naranjo, Mark <MNaranjo@slo.state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: 1RP-4233

Mr. Martin & Ms. Yu,

Please find the attached Work Plan for the ConocoPhillips 1RP 4233-EVGSAU 3366-029 site, revised
to include a revegetation plan. This revised document is being submitted for your review and
approval, if in agreement, so Tetra Tech may proceed with the described remedial action. Please call
me or reply to this email with any questions or comments. Thank you.

Greg W. Pope, P.G. | Senior Project Manager / Geologist
Direct Office: 432.687.8134 | Cell: 432.661.3852 | Fax : 432.682.3946
areg.pope@tetratech.com

Tetra Tech OGA | Complex World, Clear Solutions™
4000 N. Big Spring St., Suite 401 | Midland, TX 79705 | www.tetratech.com

PLEASE NOTE: This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information.
Any distribution or use of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be
unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from
your system.

From: Martin, Ed [mailto:emartin@slo.state.nm.us]

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 3:22 PM

To: Pope, Gregory <Greg.Pope@tetratech.com>

Cc: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Strang, Dana V. <dvstrang@slo.state.nm.us>;
Naranjo, Mark <MNaranjo@slo.state.nm.us>

Subject: 1RP-4202, 1RP-4233, and 1RP-4593
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The New Mexico State Land Office has reviewed the 3 work plans shown above and the remediation
plans included therein are acceptable as far as they go. Re-seeding requirements on state lands
were not included in the plans. Therefore, | am attaching NMSLO policy regarding that subject.
Please include these requirements in the plans referred to, and in any future work plans you submit
that concern state trust lands. For the time being, | am your NMSLO contact for these remediation
plans.

Thank you and contact me if you have questions.

Ed Martin

Acting Assistant Commissioner
Oil Gas and Minerals Division
505.827.5746

New Mexico State Land Office
310 Old Santa Fe Trail

P.0.Box 1148

Santa Fe, NM 87504-1148
emartin@slo.state.nm.us

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient[s] and
may contain confidential and/or privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, copying, disclosure or
distribution is prohibited, unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. If you
are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender at once and destroy all copies of this message.
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